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Comments: 
            LATE TESTIMONY 
 
Hawaii Senate Committee on Labor 
Chair Dwight Y. Takamine 
Vice Chair Brian T. Taniguchi 
The Right Honorable Members of the Senate Labor Committee 
 
Please accept my late testimony in support of SB 1125 Relating to Procurement. 
 
This requires all offerors and subcontractors for construction contracts subject 
to the State of Hawaii public procurement code, to maintain or participate in a 
bona fide, state-approved apprenticeship program at the time of general bidding. 
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